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After Kintanar’s assassination

Letter to Satur Ocampo (Bayan Muna)
Tuesday 13 May 2003, by GUE/NGL, HERMANSSON Stella (Date first published: 13 May 2003).

To: Satur Ocampo
President of Bayan Muna.

Strasbourg 13 May 2003

Mr President Satur Ocampo,

The President of the GUE/NGL, Francis Wurtz, has received and read your letter of 15 April 2003.

As our President already declared in his first letter we strongly condemn the political assasination of
Romulo Kintanar and we cannot accept the threats from CPP/NPA against several other personalities
in different Philippine left forces.

We had hoped that Bayan-Muna could take a clear stand against these violent policies of CPP/NPA.
We regret to inform you that the GUE/NGL group cannot maintain contacts with organisations which
do not take a clear stand on such issue of principle.

Stellan Hermansson
Deputy General Secretary
GUE/NGL
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